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YOU DID IT!! 

The 2022 Adopt a Box Project was once again a SUCCESS!  Our thanks to all who donated personal care 

items for the shelters and those in need.  Our THANKS to St. Bartholomew’s Episcopal Church in Cherry 

Hill for hosting the event this year and the many congregations and individuals that donated.   

Here is a list of donors who participated this year. (If we missed listing you, please let us know). 

The Bickel Family   Blackwood Presbyterian  Catholic Church of St. Mary  
Collingswood Presbyterian  Fellowship United Methodist  Haddonfield Presbyterian,  
Holy Trinity Magnolia    Investors Bank   Aquilla McNeal,  
St. Mary’s Episcopal   St. Michael’s Lutheran,   The Porter Family 
Premiere Behavioral Supports 

 

The donations were plentiful and the shelters very much appreciated all the contributions: 

Camden County Women’s Shelter Camden Neighborhood Center Camden Rescue Mission 
Caring Hearts    Catholic Charities   Cherry Hill Food Pantry 
Co-Star (SJB)    Extended Care Ministries  New Beginning’s 
Providence House   Saint Paul’s Episcopal  Sisterhood 

VOA / Anna Sample, and Individuals in Need 
 
The Committee and Volunteers spent many hours organizing and preparing the donations for the shelters.  
Many Thanks to Sgt. Mike Goody for helping us get the project started in a BIG Way and Thanks to Pat, 
Janice, Ileen, Linda and the Committee for all your help with this Great Project! 
 

Adopt a Box Committee: Bill, Dory, Fran, Jean, Paula, Peg, Ruth and Rhoda 
 
 

 


